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Class 2 Newsletter
Autumn Term 2019

                                          
Homework 


Children will be required to complete the following homework: 





Reading


Pupils should read for 10-15 minutes each day. Please ensure you talk about the book with your child asking questions and discussing the story in detail. If you would like some ideas for the different types of questions you could ask, please ask Mrs Dobson.


Books are changed on Mondays, Wednesdays and Friday – please ensure you sign/tick off books once they have been read.





Spellings 


Pupils will be provided with spellings on a Friday and will be tested the following Friday.





Theme


There will be essential and optional homework choices on the homework menu based around our class topics. Each essential homework has a hand in date.





Achievement Assembly 


Class 2’s achievement assembly will take place on Friday 18th October.





Parents Evening


Parent’s Evening will take place on Tuesday 22nd and Thursday 24th October.





Please don’t hesitate to arrange an appointment via the schools office should you wish to discuss any aspect of your child’s education. I look forward to working together this academic year.





Mrs L Dobson





Dear Parent/Guardian,


I would like to take this opportunity to welcome yourself and your child to class 2. I hope you have had a lovely summer break and I am looking forward to working together this academic year. This letter outlies key class information you will need. 





Timetable Reminders


P.E (indoor or outdoor) will be on a Friday and Games (outdoor) will be on a Wednesday.  Your child will be required to bring the appropriate kit (trainers are necessary for outdoor sessions).  





Class 2 Topics this Term


During the autumn term, our class theme will be ‘Once upon a time…’ Please see our curriculum tree which outlines what we will be covering in each of the curriculum areas this term.








KS1 Testing





End of year 2 tests will take place in May/June this year and the Year 1 phonics screening will take place in June. It would be appreciated if family holidays could not be taken during these times.

















